
8 id

de la rue de

Manitoka Superintendency,No. 431

Winnipeg, 26th February 1877

Sir

I have the honor to

acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 15th instant, no. 7632.

with regard to the Reserve of Roseau

river, and in answer, I beg

to suggest, if it does not inter-

-fere with established reghts on

the system of survey, that

to The Honble
" the Noathen beundary of the

Reserve
of the InterrogatoriumThe Minister &

Ottawa.

vers. (RGr. 10, Volume 3'6i2, Eile 7632)
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